
	

	

PACC	Assessment	Coordinating	Committee	(PACC)	
May	1,	2013	

	
Meeting	started	at	1:00	PM	 	
	
Present:	Dr.	Baker,	Dr.	Chen,	Dr.	Gerber,	Dr.	Hooper-Hamersley,	Dr.	Swider	

	
Old	Business:	

1. Feedback	will	be	given	to	each	department	referencing	Learning	Outcome	
Assessment	Results.		This	was	promised	by	May	31.	The	feedback	will	
contain:	

	 	 a.	Comments/observations	on	individual	assessment	submission	
	 	 b.	University-wide	themes	and	observations	

	
A	3-4	question	survey	questionnaire	regarding	the	2012-2013	Student	
Learning	Outcome	Assessment	Process	will	accompany	feedback	
documentation	(see	new	business).	
	

2. Departments	that	have	not	submitted	assessment	results	will	be	provided	
“feedback.”			Members	present	will	review	draft	emails	to	these	
departments.		A	list	of	departments	completing	the	initiative	will	be	
included	in	the	Annual	Report	(see	new	business).	
	

3. To	increase	transparency	and	in	accordance	with	potential	Middle	States	
requirements,	results	for	2013-2014	will	be	posted	next	year	–	in	some	
form.		

	


